
 

Mick Taylor 

Mick is the Club secretary and can be contacted at: 

 Email:   StevenageAndDMCC@gmail.com 

 Telephone:  01438 354130   or   07773 432738 

… or find him at the Club meeting on a Monday night: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mick first joined the club in the mid sixties, served on the committee in the early seventies and he’s 

been Club Secretary since the early eighties. 

 

His first bike was a Excelsior Talisman twin, followed by a NSU Max and then an Ariel Arrow. He’s 

had various road bikes since. 

 

He started road racing in the mid sixties on a 125cc Bultacos followed by a 125cc Yamaha, 

competing in club events and the 125cc British Championship. 

 

At that time, he also took up competing in trials events on Bultacos, Montesas and a Suzuki. He 

stopped road racing in the seventies but continued trials riding into the early eighties. 

 

He’s been a regular visitor to the Isle of Man since 1976 and still loves going there for the TT. 

 

He still rides and is now on his 4th Aprillia – strangely, he thinks they are fantastic bikes and ooze 

class and style. He claims he really can't understand why every club member hasn't got one. 
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